
Leaside Residents Association Incorporated 
(former Leaside Property Owners’ Association Incorporated)

1601 Bayview Avenue 
P.O. Box 43582, Toronto, Ontario M4G 3B0 

DATE:  20 September 2020 

RE:  PH16.4 Addressing the Committee of Adjustment COVID-19 Related 
Application Backlog 

Dear Chair Bailao and Members of the PHC: 

I write as Co-Chair of the Leaside Residents Association (LRA) in support of the detailed 
letter regarding PHC16.4 sent to you by FoNTRA on 18 September 2020.  Your 
committee will be discussing this subject on Tuesday 22 September. 

The LRA asks that the Planning and Housing Committee refer the report back to Staff, in 
order to request that the Chief Planner and Executive Director provide a full report on all 
of the issues raised by the formats of virtual hearings. 

Thank you for your consideration on this very important matter. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Burtin Fripp 
Co-Chair, 
Leaside Residents Association 

Cc Councillor Ana Bailao, Chair 
Councillor Paula Fletcher, Vice Chair 
Councillor Brad Bradford 
Councillor Jennifer McKelvie 
Councillor Gord Perks 
Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 
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